

3400 W Vienna Road | Clio, Michigan 48420 | www.viennatwpgc.gov Office (810) 686-7580 | Building Department (810) 686-7676

January 28, 2024

Vienna Township Board of Trustees,

I have recently been informed that an Election Tabulator that was ordered for the 2024 Election cycle in 2023 will not be reimbursed by the State's Round 1 Grant. I'm requesting that this expense of \$5,000.00 be written off as a receivable.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank You,

Cynthia J. Bryan, Clerk